



Mr. Bill Nittler Box 824 Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill,

We received your letter reporting the reception of KRGS on 810 on October 8th. In reading your log of information I would definitively say that you were indeed listening to our AM station.

We are a new station on the air since only September and are having a fun time getting all the translators and such operating reliably. I'm enclosing some information and a card for you. We are currently simulcasting on our FM frequency and you can see the coverage in the information I'm sending to you.

Thanks for your letter and I hope you'll keep listening.

Gladys Onsted Station Manager

ado Onstee